
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that Grand Aston Bali Beach Resort will become Hotel Nikko 

Bali Benoa Beach as of 8 March 2018. 

Except for the name change, no other visible changes will take place and the current 

management will remain in place to ensure a smooth transition and the best possible 

customer service to our guest. 

Thank you and we look forward to welcoming you and your valued clients to our beautiful 

hotel nikko Bali benoa beach 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jalan Pratama No.68X, Tanjung Benoa, Nusa Dua, Bali 80363, Indonesia 

Tel. +62 361 773 577 | Fax. +62 361 774 953 

http://www.hotelnikkobali-benoabeach.com 

 

 

 


